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Scottish Civil Justice Council 
 
By email only to scjc@scotcourts.gov.uk  
 

 

Dear Sirs 
 

CONSULTATION RESPONSE  
 

The partners of DAC Beachcroft Scotland wish to respond to the consultation paper on rules covering 

the mode of attendance at court hearings. 

 

We have considered the response submitted by the Faculty of Advocates dated 5 November 2021, 

and for the sake of brevity would agree with and adopt that response.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

DAC Beachcroft Scotland LLP 

  

 DAC Beachcroft Scotland LLP 
24 Dublin Street, Edinburgh EH1 3PP UK 
dir tel: +44 (0) 131 524 7797  tel: +44 (0) 131 524 7790  fax: +44 (0) 131 524 7791   
email: cnormand@dacbeachcroft.com  DX 551112 Edinburgh 7  
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mailto:scjc@scotcourts.gov.uk

